
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRB–4119/P1dn
RPN:kmg:hmh

January 10, 2000

I did not include the requirement that the newspaper must have, at no point in the
past, met the length–of–publication and circulation requirements because I thought
that that requirement added nothing to distinguish this newspaper from others.  If I
am wrong, let me know and I will add that requirement.

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it complies with your intent.

Robert P. Nelson
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 267–7511


